BUREAU OF PUBLIC
PROCUREMENT

*Competition *Transparency “Efficiency

THE PRESIDENCY

11, Suleiman Barau Crescent,
Presidential Villa,

Abuja.

BPP/S.1/Vol.XLXXII/393 13" May, 2016

The Senior Program Officer,
Public & Private Development Centre,
Plot 184, Cadastral Zone A6,
Ademola Adetokunbo Crescent 11,
(SCCN House) Abuija.

RE: FREEDOM OF INFORMATION(FOI) REQUEST FOR RECORDS OF
PAYMENTS FOR CAPITAL PROJECTS RELEASED TO THE BUREAU OF
PUBLIC PROCUREMENT IN THE YEAR 2015.

The above subject matter refers.

2. The Bureau acknowledges the receipt of your letter dated the 4™ day of
May, 2016.

3.  The Bureau having gone through the said letter wishes to inform you
that the records you are requesting for are currently with the External
Auditors for Auditing.

4,  However, the Bureau will forward the copies of our audited accounts
and annual reports to you as soon as they are completed and therefore,
regret any inconvenience the delay in forwarding same will cause your office.
5.  Thank you for your continued confidence in the Bureau.

6.  Please accept the assurances of the Ag. Director General best regards

at all times.

Amaka Obinna
(Legal Adviser)
For: Ag. Director-General

Tel: 09-6252377
E-mail: info@bpp.gov.ng
Website: www.bpp.gov.ng




